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As an avid fly tier and fly fisherman, I'm opposed as it is currently written. Fur 

products are often used in fly tying, fly fishing and fishing. Please add fly tying and fly 

fishing to the list of exemptions. Not doing so would have negative impact on this 

industry and form of recreation. For reference, see this page on a typical fly shop 

here in Oregon: https://www.caddisflyshop.com/fly-tying-hair---fur.html 

 

Thanks, 

Mike Juliana 


